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Dear Sir or Madam,
A14 Junction 55 Copdock Interchange public consultation

As you may be aware, we have recently launched a consultation for the proposed A14
J55 Copdock Interchange improvement scheme. We are reaching out to you as you are
a resident in the local area who may be interested in the scheme. We would really value
your feedback on the proposed options and benefit from any suggestions or issues you
may raise during our consultation period.

The public consultation for the A14 J55 Copdock Interchange improvement scheme has
launched today and will run until 9 December 2021.

The aim of a public consultation is to get as much feedback as possible on the
proposed scheme and input from residents is essential to help inform us of any key
issues during the development of the scheme.

There are multiple ways to get involved with the public consultation, including attending
our in-person information events.

These are being held at:
- Holiday Inn Ipswich, London Rd, Ipswich IP2 OUA Saturday 6 November 11-6pm
- Capel St Mary Village Hall, Capel St Mary, Ipswich IP9 2ER Friday 12 November
2-8pm
- Belstead village hall, Grove Hill, Ipswich IP8 3LU Saturday 20 November 11-6pm
- Copdock Village Hall, Village Hall, London Rd, Copdock, Ipswich IP8 3JN Friday
26 November 2-8pm

If you can’t attend our in-person events, please visit our website where you will find the
virtual event space designed to replicate the in-person events. The website also
includes our online brochure and response form.
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We will also be hosting an online webinar on the 10 November from 6-7pm. The
webinar will cover an overview of the scheme and give you an opportunity to ask any
questions. Details on joining our webinar can be found on our website.

If you would prefer a physical copy of the scheme brochure there will be a number of
them on display in local communities. These information pick up points are:

- Goslings Farm Shop, Garden Centre & Cafe, High Rd, Felixstowe IP11 ORJ

- Sproughton Community Shop, Tithe Barn, Lower St, Sproughton, Ipswich P8
3AA

- Suffolk County Council, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Rd, Ipswich IP1 2BX

- Suffolk Libraries, County Library, Northgate St, Ipswich IP1 3DE

- Stoke Library, Maidenhall Approach, Ipswich IP2 8PL

- Chantry Library, Hawthorn Dr, Ipswich IP2 0QY

- Gainsborough Community Library, Clapgate Ln, Ipswich IP3 ORL

- Felixstowe Town Council, Town Hall, Undercliff Rd W, Felixstowe IP11 2AG (To
be distributed in the Visit Felixstowe beach-hut)

- Capel St Mary Parish Council, 27a The Street, Capel St Mary, Ipswich. IP9 2EE
(will also be distributed in the local library)

The main way you can get involved with our consultation is to attend our in-person
events outlined above where you can speak to members of our team and ask any
questions you may have.

We hope to receive your feedback on our scheme.

If this letter has reached you but not your neighbours, please let them know about our
consultation.

Kind regards,

James Goodman
National Highways

For more information, visit our website:
https://highwaysengland.citizenspace.com/he/a14-j55-copdock-public-consultation
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